NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

23 January 2003 2 A
y @ C?Q

Asher Enterprises LTD. Co.

P.O. Box 423

Artesia, New Mexico 88211-04234

RE: GRAYBURG JACKSON UNIT 001 P-23-17-30 30-015-04298

This is your third letter of direction informing you the well is in violation of Rule 103

Well sign does not reflect the current operator.
Dear Sirs:

You were notified of this matter by letters dated 4-12-2002, and 9-20-2002. An inspection of the
locations and files on 1-22-2003 found no work had been done. This letter is being sent in part because
all of the foregoing directives have brought no response

In the event that a satisfactory response is not received to this letter of direction by 10 February,
2003 further enforcement will occur. Such enforcement may include this office applying to the Division

for an order summoning you to a hearing before a Division Examiner in Santa Fe to show cause why
you should not be ordered to permanently plug and abandon this well. Such a hearing may result in
imposition of CIVIL PENALTIES for your violation of OCD rules.

Sincerely,

Van Barton
Field Rep. I
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